Louie Azzolini

From: Louie Azzolini

Sent: Monday, February 05, 2001 1:26 PM
To: Brett Hudson (E-mail}

Subject: Conformity Response

Brett 1 acknowledge the receipt of the GNWT's Conformity Check and consider it the GNWT's Conformity submission.
Sincerely,

Luciano Azzolini, Environmental Assessment Officer,
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board,
Box 938, Yellowknife, NT. X1A 2N7

Phone (867) 873-9189; Fax 920-4761;

mveirb.nt.ca 4
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